
From: Angela Tovar <Angela.Tovar@cityofchicago.org>  
Sent: Tuesday, March 14, 2023 3:19 PM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Cc: Mondine Harding <Mondine.Harding@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Re: Travel Request for February - March 2023 
 

Hi Steve,  
 
I am confirming that I did travel on behalf of the City in my capacity as CSO.  
I traveled from Chicago to Zagreb and Split Croatia on the following dates:  
 
Feb 28th - Departure to  Zabgreb  
March 1st - 2nd - Angela attended the P-TECC Convening 
March 2nd - Angela traveled to Split 
March 3rd - Angela presented at the Green Cities Forum 
March 4th - Departure back to Chicago 
 
Hotel, meals, and airfare were covered by Argonne National Lab, which is part of the US 
Department of Energy.  
 
Please let me know if you need any additional information.  
 
Best,  
 
Angela  

 

 

 

 

Angela Tovar 

Chief Sustainability Officer 

Office of Climate and Environmental Equity 

City of Chicago 

312.744.9193 – Office 
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